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In early August, CMS released an ominous 
plan that would effectively discriminate 
against podiatrists by creating separate 
E/M codes specific to our medical special-
ty. The American Podiatric Medical Associ-

ation (APMA) and other podiatric organizations, 
along with PM News immediately mobilized a 
letter writing campaign to CMS and Congress to 
overturn this unfair proposal. As of this writing, 
over 6,200 podiatrists participated via APMA’s 
eAdvocacy website.
	 This massive response underscores the value 
of APMA membership. While it’s easy to find reasons not to be a mem-
ber, the simple fact is that due to podiatry’s small size, high membership 
numbers are necessary for our survival. With a nearly 80% membership, 
APMA is the envy of all other medical associations. American Medical 
Association (AMA) membership, for example, is under 25%.
	 That being said, we believe that APMA is missing an opportunity to 
end much of the discrimination that we have faced for decades. Since 
1982, Podiatry Management has advocated a degree change to MD or 
DO. In poll after poll, the vast majority of podiatrists have supported 
this concept, yet APMA leadership has stubbornly resisted this change, 
seeking instead to reach parity of limited license degree with allopathic 
plenary degrees. We do not see this happening.
	 We call on APMA to poll its dues paying members and listen to 
what they want. While we respect the judgment of the leadership, we 
expect them to respect the grassroots practitioners in the trenches. That 
is the only way to truly achieve parity and end this oppressive and un-
just discrimination.
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